
We know you will be working towards independent
toileting before school starts in September, but
accidents do happen!

Many students struggle with automatic flushing toilets. Consider
using public washrooms with your child so they get used to the
automatic flush feature.  

And remember, accidents do happen! Please send a change of
clothes for your child, so we are ready to support when they do.  

Things for your child to practice doing
independently when using the toilet: 
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Don’t Forget the Flush!


